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Riverside County Transportation Commission 

NON-DISCRIMINATION NOTICE 

In accordance with the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Title II 
of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA), the Riverside County 
Transportation Commission (RCTC) will not discriminate or exclude individuals on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, age, gender, income status, or disability in 
admission to its programs, services, or activities, in access to them, in treatment of, or in 
any aspect of operations. 

RCTC will not tolerate discrimination by a RCTC employee or recipient(s) of Federal 
funds such as cities, counties, contractors, consultants, suppliers, planning agencies, or 
any other recipient(s) receiving federal aid assistance. 

Employment:  RCTC does not discriminate in its hiring or employment practices and 
complies with all regulations promulgated by the U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity 
Commission under Title II of the ADA and Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.   

Effective Communications:  RCTC implemented measures to ensure that persons 
with limited English proficiency and persons with disabilites have meaningful access to 
the services, benefits, and information of all its programs and activities. 

Modifications to Policies and Procedures:  RCTC will make all reasonable 
modifications to policies and procedures to ensure that all people have an equal 
opportunity to enjoy all of its programs, services, and activities.  For example, 
individuals with service animals are welcomed in RCTC offices, even where pets are 
generally prohibited. 

Anyone who requires an auxiliary aid or translation service for effective communication, 
or a modification of policies or procedures to participate in a program, service, or activity 
of RCTC, should contact RCTC at (951) 787-7141.  Requests must be received no later 
than 72 hours before the scheduled event.  RCTC will take reasonable steps to ensure 
that all individuals have meaningful access to programs, services, and information free 
of charge. 

Complaints that a program, service, or activity of RCTC is not accessible should be 
directed to: 

Riverside County Transportation Commission 
John Standiford, Deputy Executive Director 
4080 Lemon Street, Third Floor 
P. O. Box 12008 
Riverside, CA  92502-2208 
(951) 787-7141 


